Development Management

Subject: FW: LCC/2021/0012/JMH

From: Chris Sowerby

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 10:25 AM

To: Jonathan Haine <Jonathan.Haine@lancashire.gov.uk>
Cc: Debbie Roberts <debbie.roberts@southribble.gov.uk>
Subject: LCC/2021/0012/IMH

Hi Jonathan

| have reviewed the Response to Objection of South Ribble Borough Council document provided by the applicant,
which largely dismisses the concerns raised by SRBC in our letter to LCC dated 07/05/2021. | therefore reattach the
same letter which we request is given consideration by LCC in the determination of the application.

Regards

Chris Sowerby
Development Planning Team Leader

This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and may also be legally privileged. They are intended solely for
the intended addressee. If they have come to you in error you must not use, copy or communicate them to anyone.
Please advise the sender and permanently delete the e-mail and attachments. Please note that while South Ribble
Borough Council has policies in place requiring its staff to use e-mail in an appropriate manner, any views expressed
in this message are those of the individual sender may not necessarily reflect the views of South Ribble Borough
Council. South Ribble Borough Council may monitor e-mails sent or received.



